
Important Dates to 
Remember—Spring 
Term  

Tuesday 19th July—Y6 Leavers 
Event—3.30pm to 5.30pm 

Wednesday 20th July—Y6 Leavers’ 
Assembly 

Thursday 21 July—INSET Day—
children not in school 

 

Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th 
September—INSET Days—children 
not in school 

Wednesday  7th September—all 
children return to school 

 

Thursday 8th September—
Redwood Class Swimming 

 

 

 

 

 

Further dates to follow 

 

 

 

 

Y5/6 Open Morning/End of Year Performances 
We were pleased to see so many parents at yesterday’s Opening Morning and End of Year 
Performances.  The children were fantastic and gave their all to produce such wonderful 
performances.  A huge thank you to everyone and special thanks go to the Y5/6 staff, 
particularly Mrs Milton and Mr Hitchman, for their hard work in preparing the children for 
this lovely event. 
 
 Music Recital 

We welcomed Clare Hammond to the school yesterday, who gave the children a varied 

piano recital which we hope they enjoyed.  It was so nice to give everyone the opportunity 

to hear music they may not normally listen to.  We would like to thank her for giving the 

time from her busy schedule. 

 

Moving Up Day 

Our new Year 3 children for September joined us today and all our other children spent time 

meeting their new teachers.  Most of our Year 6 children spent the day at Rednock, which 

we are sure helped settle any nerves and they had an enjoyable day. 

 
Whole School Special Event—Tuesday 19th July 
Due to the extreme weather forecast for Tuesday, we have had to put in place alternative 
arrangements for ‘CAMTASTIC FESTIVAL’  Parents should have received a letter outlining 
what’s happening.  Please contact the office if you have not received a copy. 

 
Y6 leavers’ Event after school 3:30– 5:30pm—Tuesday 19th July 
This is an event for Y6 only where they will be invited to stay after school to challenge the 
staff to a game of Rounders as well as enjoy a special picnic.   Y6 parents are invited to come 
along.  Please provide a picnic for your child and yourself if you decide you would like to join 
in the fun. 

 
Y6 Leavers’ Assembly—Wednesday 20th July  
The Y6 Leavers’ Assembly will be held at 9.05am.  Y6 parents are invited to this special 
assembly.  
 
Redwood Class Swimming 
Redwood class start swimming lessons on Thursday 8th September.  A letter has been sent 
home with the children.  Please could permission slips be returned to school by Wednesday 
20th July. 

 
School Finishing Time—End of Term  
School breaks up for the summer holidays on Wednesday 20th July at 2.15pm 

 
 
 
 

 

Newsletter Date: 15th July 2022 


